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You are invited! 
Year 11 Revision Support Evening  
Tuesday 19th March 2024, 17:00-17:45 

 
 
 
 

Dear parent/carer, 
 
As we move closer towards the formal exam season, we are continuing to support our Year 11 
students with a range of in-school supports, such as Additional Learning on Wednesdays and 
Thursdays and the introduction of a 5 O’clock revision room which will launch next week. 
 
As an extra level of support and encouragement for our Year 11 students, I would like to invite 
you into school for an event around how parents and carers can support their children with 
revision and wellbeing through the exam season. We have had many parents tell us that they are 
unsure of how to best support their child at this time in Year 11, and so we hope that this event 
will be of benefit to you. 
 
I hope that you are able to attend on Tuesday afternoon and look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr J Hulse 
Deputy Headteacher (Quality of Education) 
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